



September 1, 1910.

Prof.Ignatius Goldziher, LL.D., Budapest, Hungary.

Dear Sir: -

I am sending you today a complimentary copy of my new book, "The Science of Poetry and the Philosophy of Language," which I should be very glad to have you read.

This is the first time, I believe, that the subject of poetry has had scientific and impartial treatment.

I believe that the book discovers very important fundamental truths, and that it will shorten the path and lessen the labour and expense in the acquirement of some very useful

knowledge to men and women of letters, teachers and public speakers, and will lead many out of a maze of misconception.

After you have read the book, I should very much appreciate an expression of your opinion of the work, entirely regardless of whether it may be favourable or unfavourable. I promise not to make any public use of your opinion without your consent.

Thanking you in advance for the courtesy of a reply,

I remain,

Yours faithfully.

Hud of Margine

Marin